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August 4, 2023 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The College of Health and Fitness (cohaf) have partnered with Physical Activity Australia (PAA), a division 
of Bluearth Foundation, for almost 10 years to provide services to the Fitness Industry. 
The partnership between cohaf and PAA has provided us with valuable advice relevant to the Fitness 
Industry which has been of benefit to our members.  
We have consistently used the services of cohaf for the approval and Accreditation of Training courses 
used by our members for Professional Development purposes. 
Cohaf provide guidance and assistance with Recognition of Prior Learning (RPL) particularly with 
International Fitness qualifications. 
Cohaf have continued to support our business to fulfill its many obligations to the fitness industry, with 
their advice called upon at various times for adhoc queries also.  
PAA considers the services of cohaf to be important and very valuable to the Fitness Industry as a whole 
and we support an application for Certificate III and IV in Fitness Funding. 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mary Buttigieg 
Business Services Manager 
 
 


